
From: ssaccary

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 9:09 AM 

To: Bhardwaj, Priti S. 

Cc: Info@PreserveWestport.Com 

Subject: saugatuck bridge 

 

I am writing to you in regards for the plans to repair the Saugatuck Bridge. 
I recently read that in repairing the bridge it was being considered to be repaired in a 
way that trucks could go over it. I believe that is a terrible idea. 
First of all the Saugatuck area has narrow roadways and I am sure those won't be 
widened because there is no room. The area would be a complete nightmare with 
traffic, which is already a mess at times. The trucks that go over it now are all we need 
and even some of those shouldn't be on it. 
If we are going to preserve the bridge and repair it why not keep it close to what it is and 
have it look like it should be in the small community of Saugatuck. 
Please just preserve the Saugatuck Bridge. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Cribari-Saccary 


